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From: Mark Hinds
To: barry@bfclegg.com; jaybadheartbull@me.com; cohendan1@msn.com; colex044@comcast.net;


corbinconnell@gmail.com; xmargedolan@comcast.net; todd.ferrara@standardheating.com;
jbgarcia3@aol.comd; jheinle@cmarch.com; invisionit@msn.com; kozaknsa@mm.com; barrylaz@gmail.com;
blickness@yahoo.com; jkmassey@earthlink.net; singdancesavetheworld@gmail.com; jahp2691@yahoo.com;
srichardson7@comcast.net; arubenstein@schaeferlaw.com; jfschartercomm@comcast.net; gthaden@gmail.com;
adosh.unni@gmail.com


Cc: Tuthill, Meg M.; Glidden, Elizabeth A.; Redistricting2012
Subject: Concerns about how March 7th map would negatively impact Lyndale
Date: Wednesday, March 07, 2012 3:08:17 PM
Attachments: 03.07.12 Redistricting Letter.pdf
Importance: High


Dear Charter Commission and Redistricting Committee Members,


I am writing to express my concern about the new draft redistricting maps released on March 7th,
2012. 


The new maps show the Lyndale neighborhood split into two wards along Nicollet Avenue, with the
area East of Nicollet residing in the 9th Ward and the area to the West residing in the 8th Ward.  If this
map is approved, it could have a devastating impact on the area between Nicollet and 35W. 


Ever since 35W was built in the 1960s the area between Nicollet Avenue and 35W has been isolated
in many ways from the rest of South Minneapolis and has struggled from a lack of attention.  By
tagging it on as an afterthought to the 9th Ward, I am very concerned about how difficult it will be for
community members in that area to access the Council Member’s office and City resources.  Right or
wrong 35W acts as the geographic barrier in South Minneapolis, with limited interaction between the
people and communities on each side of the freeway, placing a small sliver of Lyndale with the 9th


Ward will only further diminish this part of our neighborhood’s ability to have a voice in their City
government.


The maps released for consideration at the latest public meetings, that placed all of Lyndale in the 8th


Ward, along with Kingfield, Bryant, Central, and Regina would create a much more balanced ward and
make much more sense than creating a ward that runs East to West and includes neighborhoods as
different as East Harriet and Bancroft. 


As a neighborhood Lyndale is often on our own, we are not an uptown neighborhood, we are not really
a Southwest Minneapolis neighborhood, in terms of issues, demographics, etc, and in the same way
we are very different the Phillip neighborhoods on the other side of the freeway.  What has made us so
successful is our ability to work as a community to bring all parts of our neighborhood together.  The
maps released today, could have a serious impact on our ability to continue being a neighborhood that
works.


I urge you to keep Lyndale whole as a neighborhood and reject any maps that would divide us along
Nicollet Avenue.  Please contact me if you have any questions.


Sincerely,


Mark Hinds


Executive Director
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Wednesday, March 7th 



 



Redistricting Group 
c/o City Clerk’s Office 
350 S 5th St, Room 304 
Minneapolis, 55415 
 
RE: March 7, Draft Ward Maps 
 
To:  Charter Commission 
 
I am writing to express my concern about the new draft redistricting maps released on March 7



th
, 2012.   



 
The new maps show the Lyndale neighborhood split into two wards along Nicollet Avenue, with the area East of 
Nicollet residing in the 9



th
 Ward and the area to the West residing in the 8



th
 Ward.  If this map is approved, it 



could have a devastating impact on the area between Nicollet and 35W.   
 
Ever since 35W was built in the 1960s the area between Nicollet Avenue and 35W has been isolated in many 
ways from the rest of South Minneapolis and has struggled from a lack of attention.  By tagging it on as an 
afterthought to the 9



th
 Ward, I am very concerned about how difficult it will be for community members in that 



area to access the Council Member’s office and City resources.  Right or wrong 35W acts as the geographic 
barrier in South Minneapolis, with limited interaction between the people and communities on each side of the 
freeway, placing a small sliver of Lyndale with the 9



th
 Ward will only further diminish this part of our 



neighborhood’s ability to have a voice in their City government. 
 
The maps released for consideration at the latest public meetings, that placed all of Lyndale in the 8



th
 Ward, 



along with Kingfield, Bryant, Central, and Regina would create a much more balanced ward and make much 
more sense than creating a ward that runs East to West and includes neighborhoods as different as East 
Harriet and Bancroft.   
 
As a neighborhood Lyndale is often on our own, we are not an uptown neighborhood, we are not really a 
Southwest Minneapolis neighborhood, in terms of issues, demographics, etc, and in the same way we are very 
different the Phillip neighborhoods on the other side of the freeway.  What has made us so successful is our 
ability to work as a community to bring all parts of our neighborhood together.  The maps released today, could 
have a serious impact on our ability to continue being a neighborhood that works. 
 
I urge you to keep Lyndale whole as a neighborhood and reject any maps that would divide us along Nicollet 
Avenue.  Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mark Hinds 
Executive Director 
 
CC: Council Member Elizabeth Glidden 
Council Member Meg Tuthill 












CC: Council Member Elizabeth Glidden


Council Member Meg Tuthill
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Mark Hinds 
Executive Director 
Lyndale Neighborhood Association 
3537 Nicollet Avenue South 
Minneapolis, MN 55408 
612.824.9402 ext 16 
mark@lyndale.org 
www.lyndale.org 
facebook.com/lyndale.neighborhood
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